
 

  
  January 20, 2021 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:  Electric Delivery Service Tariff NHPUC No. 10 Tariff Page Effective February 1, 2021 
 Default Energy Service Rate DE 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
In compliance with the Commission’s Order No. 26,438 issued on December 17, 2020 in Docket No. DE 
20-054 (Order Approving Energy Service Solicitation and Resulting Rates) the Company filed Tariff 
page 87 on January 5, 2021. 
 
It has come to the Company’s attention that the header in the Tariff page should have also been updated 
to reflect “1st Revised Page 87, Superseding Original Page 87”. 
 
Please see the attached redlined and clean versions of Tariff Page 87 reflecting the appropriate heading. 
 
In its Order, the Commission approved the Default Energy Service rates effective February 1, 2021 and 
directed the Company to file a tariff conforming to its Order within 20 days.  Black-lined tariff pages 
denoting the changes were filed with the Commission on December 10, 2020. In this filing, the 
authorization footnote has been added to the tariff page in compliance with the Commission’s rules and 
the heading has been updated as discussed above.  This filing is being filed electronically with the 
Commission. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
       
  Sincerely, 
 
 Jennifer Ullram 
  
 Jennifer Ullram 
 Manager, NH Rates 
 
 
JU:kd 
Enclosure  
cc:  Donald Kreis, OCA (by electronic mail only) 

107 Selden St, 
Berlin, CT 06037 
 
Jennifer Ullram   
Manager 
NH Rates Department  
 
(860) 665-3084 
Jennifer.ullram@eversource.com 
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